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To Whom it may concern: 

It is appalling that this bill has gained a hearing without a fiscal impact statement 

readily available. This is an unfunded mandate to counties. It is widely known that law 

enforcement does not support this/ these measures. Their jobs are already hard 

enough. This would make every county less safe as funds are funneled away from 

officers protecting law abiding citizens and having to be used for staff to process 

paperwork and provide training, etc.  This measure will be extremely costly as the 

Governor and her staff will continue to spend millions of dollars fighting to install an 

unconstitutional mandate. This measure does not provide solutions to the challenges 

of violence and guns. It only creates division and gives criminals who do not obey 

laws the upper hand.  

 

I strongly oppose HB 3075. 

 

Regards,  

Teresa Ervin  


